
 
Gamma Eta Meeting  
Location: Lacy Elementary School, Upper Playground 
Date: October 17, 2020 
Meeting began at 10:09 a.m. by Tiffany Long 
 
Attendance 
Anna Christian Allen, Jennifer Cates, Tiffany Long, Amanda Morton, Serena Pearce, Laura Woods  
 
Business 

1. Discussion began regarding ways to meet during COVID-19 restrictions. Virtual meetings 
seem more probable and feasible, especially as the weather gets colder. Laura suggested 
an ugly holiday sweater theme for the December meeting.  Everyone present liked this idea.  

2. There was discussion regarding the possibility of merging our chapter with Gamma Theta. 
3. Agreed to invite this same chapter  (Gamma Theta) to our virtual December meeting as a 

way to start to get to know them.  
Program 

1. Jennifer presented a program on country singer Dolly Parton. Dolly has been named an 
honorary member of DKG International for her contributions to literacy through  her non 
profit organization, Imagination Library.  Jennifer suggested  having a Dolly Parton themed 
hoe down at her Hillsborough farm to raise money for this charity and/or other local charities 
whose focus is reading.  After reading and sharing some famous Dolly quotes, all members 
present brainstormed ways to make such an event a reality.  

2. Fellowship and games followed with Jennifer leading  a round or two of Scattergories with 
DKG prizes given out by Tiffany and Tiffany sharing  a get to know you game question game 
with ​M&Ms​. Members agreed that this game might work well in the classroom.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 11:57 a.m.  
Next meeting : December 8 2020   (virtual)  
Submitted by Elisabeth McChesney, on October 22, 2020 

https://mnpta.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/12/MM-and-Skittles.pdf

